

Nower Hill High School George V Avenue, Pinner Middlesex, HA5 5RP Telephone: 020 8863 0877

Fax: 020 8424 0762

Email: admin@nowerhill.harrow.sch.uk Website: www.nowerhill.harrow.sch.uk

Headteacher: Chris Livesey BA(Hons)

October 2018

## **Letter from Chair of Governors**

## Dear Colleague

Thank you for your interest in the position of Headteacher at Nower Hill High School Academy Trust. Following six years as Headteacher (and twenty-one years of service to the school) Mr Livesey is retiring. The Governors are seeking to appoint an outstanding candidate to take over the leadership of this large and successful comprehensive school from September 2019.

Our intention is to appoint an inspirational Headteacher who has the skills, vision and commitment to maintain our emphasis on academic excellence, impeccable manners, articulacy, excellent behaviour, smartness of appearance, hard work and kindness in all the young people who pass through the school. We seek an exceptional candidate with the capacity, imagination and flair to meet the opportunities and challenges ahead and lead the school into the future.

At Nower Hill High School, we are committed to continuous improvement and resolute in our pursuit of all round excellence. Governors are active in the life of the school, approachable, supportive and provide appropriate challenge along with high expectations. Staff have high morale and a strong team spirit. Students are a pleasure to work with and the school enjoys an excellent local reputation and is heavily oversubscribed.

You are warmly invited to arrange an informal visit to the school before the application closing date. Please contact Nicola Edwards, PA to the Headteacher on 020 8863 0877 to make the arrangements.

Applications can be made via email to recruitment@nowerhill.harrow.sch.uk or by post. Please complete the application form and also submit an application letter of no more than 1500 words (3 sides of A4). The closing date for applications is noon on Monday 12th November 2018. Interviews will be held on Wednesday 28<sup>th</sup> and Thursday 29<sup>th</sup> November.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Kevin Ward

KNRA

**Chair, Governing Body** 

